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February 6, 2025 

Richard Wathy 
Technical Manager, Regulation Application 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario N7M 5M1 

Dear Mr. Wathy: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. Five-year Gas Supply Plan 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2025-0065 

On January 15, 2025, the OEB issued the OEB Staff Report to the OEB: Review of 
2024 Annual Update to Enbridge Gas Inc. Natural Gas Supply Plan. The OEB Staff 
Report recommended that the next 5-Year Gas Supply Plan should be subject to an 
adjudicative process by a panel of OEB Commissioners, and stated March 1, 2025 as 
an expected filing date. The OEB endorsed the OEB staff report. 

In a letter dated January 23, 2025, Enbridge Gas stated that it would be challenging for 
Enbridge Gas to file its Gas Supply Plan by March 1, 2025, especially considering some 
of the additional information that is required. Accordingly, Enbridge Gas requested that 
the filing date be extended to May 1, 2025. 

The OEB approves the extension to May 1, 2025 and notes that further discussions 
around process and how to address implications from Enbridge Gas’s 2024 rates 
proceeding, will be scheduled in due course. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 

c: All parties in EB-2024-0067 
    David Stevens, Aird and Berlis LLP 
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